We’re going to hold a special
Halloween celebration on the last day
of term, Friday 23rd October. Children
can wear their own clothes or a spooky
costume. Please remember that we
have little children in school so please
nothing too scary or gory, no weapons
or accessories that lots of children
might want to touch!

There will be a special lunch and each
child will have a trick or treat bag to
bring home.

We hope it'll be great fun!

We now have subscriptions to Doodle
Maths and English with every child having
access. This is your child’s homework so
it is really important that all children are
doing short sessions (10 mins) on both
platforms at least three times a week.
The children are excited that we have
new badges to recognise children who
are regularly doing their homework. We’re
counting from 1st October.

So children who have accessed Doodle
Maths/English...

10 times will receive a blue badge

50 times will receive a green badge

100 times will receive a red badge

150 times will receive a yellow badge

We hope to give out our first badges next
Friday which they can then wear on their
school uniform.
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Thank-you so much to everyone who

is making such a great effort to get the
children in on time. We are pleased with
how our family drop off and pick up is
working and we think this is smoother
than having a different time for each
class.

We choose what time different families
are allocated based on the phonics

groups of children in EYFS and KS1. This

is complicated by the requirement to do

phonics within bubbles at the moment (so

usually children would be mixed all the
way across for phonics- at the moment
we can’t do this so we’re having to run
more small groups).

We have now reassessed the children
and we’re delighted with the progress
they’ve made. Because of this, we need
to move some children so that they are in
the right group. We’'ll let everyone know
on Monday if we need your children to
start/finish at a different time.
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All children in school are eligible for a
free, nasal flu vaccine which will be done
at school on Friday 6th November. We
have a number of vulnerable children in
our school community and would urge all
parents to complete the form and agree
that your child can have this at school.
We all want everyone to be as healthy as
possible this winter.

To support with this, the school is funding
all staff to have a flu vaccine if they wish.
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Just a reminder that there
will be no Oceans before or
after school on the 16th as
Mrs Cannon and Mrs Geach
will both be on a full day
safeguarding training.

At the moment we have to
keep the Oceans group very
small and consistent, as it

is a mixed bubble group.
We will send a form out
next week for parents who'd
like to book Oceans for

after October half term. We
are unable to take ‘ad-hoc’
bookings at the moment so
families will need to book for
the term, in advance.

October half term is
Monday 26th October-

Tuesday 3rd November.
We’ll be back at school
on Wednesday 4th.
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